
NORTH DEVON COUNCIL 
 

FULL COUNCIL: 26th FEBRUARY 2025 
 

FEES AND CHARGES 2025-26 
 

MINUTE EXTRACT OF THE HARBOUR BOARD HELD ON 11th FEBRUARY 2025  
 
52. HARBOUR CHARGES REVIEW 2025/26  
 
The Board considered a report by the Harbour Master (circulated previously), 
regarding Harbour Charges Review 2025/26. 
 
The Harbour Master advised the Board that the consultation with Harbour users in 
relation to the proposed increase in charges had taken place and a summary of 
responses could be seen at section 4.5 of the report. 
 
The Director of Resources and Deputy Chief Executive added that a number of  fees 
and charges across services within the Council were being proposed, to  increase by 
3% for 2025/26 with some variations to that being put forwards and this was being 
recommended for approval at Full Council on 26 February 2025. 
 
RECOMMENDED that full council approve all mooring dues be increased by 2.2% 
and relevant miscellaneous charges be increased by 2.2% or held at current rates. 
 


